
 

 

January 31, 2020 
 
 
 
File Number:  1812-EX-ST-2019 
Confirmation Number.:  EL184068 
Call Sign:  WP9XLM 
Effective date: 11-15-19 
 
 Re: Name change on Special Temporary Authority 
 
The company name on the above-referenced Special Temporary Authority (STA) authorization is 
listed as “GTL.”  The company’s legal name should be listed as GTL Enhanced Services, LLC, 
which is the name showing on the FCC Registration Number (FRN) associated with the STA 
authorization.  Below is a screenshot from the FRN database showing the correct company name. 
 

Please update the STA authorization to correct the legal name of the company to GTL Enhanced 
Services, LLC. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Angela Collins at 202-862-8930 or acollins@cahill.com. 
 
Thank you. 


